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Richard Lamey 

2015-16 Academic 

Year 

Vice-Chair of Governors 

Chair of the Learning               

& Teaching Committee 

Foundation Governor 

Training Governor 

Link Governor with Yr 3 

Rector of                                        

St Paul’s, Wokingham 

Govenor since Spring 

Term 2013 

 

Link Governor to: 

 

 

Details of work involved 

in: 

Regular meetings with the 

Head and Chair of 

Governors 

Responsible for supporting 

the efficiency of the FGB as 

we work to make the School 

as effective as possible 

As Chair of the L&T 

Committee, responsible for 

ensuring that teaching 

standards are high and that 

learning is enjoyable and 

effective 

Leads on deepening the 

relationship between the 

Church and the School 

Particular interest in the 

way that the Christian faith 

is lived out at the heart of 

the School through the 

values and ethos of the 

School  

Regularly in School taking 

assemblies, helping in 

lessons, being a friend and 

advisor to the whole School 

community 

 

 

 

 

 

Impact: 

Previously Vice-Chair            

of Governors in two 

Community Primary 

Schools 
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